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Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, daily news reports did not occur to the building being closed by Auburn 
University. WEGL aired the following PEP spots from the Alabama Broadcasters Association. The spots 
ran four times a day from April 1-June 30th.  

I. PEP Spots  
- ALDOT Slowdown: The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is bringing 

awareness to driver safety. 
- ALDOT Speeding: The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is bringing 

awareness to driver safety. 
- Army National Guard Family: Spots feature young men and women from a variety of 

roles… nurse, firefighter, student, mother…each prepared to serve their family and 
community when a disaster strikes. They explain how serving in the Guard is more than 
serving your country – it’s also serving your community. The announcements remind 
audiences that there are education benefits that allow you go to school full time and 
serve part time. The spots also explain how you can work full time and serve part time. 
Skills, qualities and contacts developed in the Guard can lead to a great career 

- Army National Guard Serve: The Alabama Army National Guard continues to serve local 
communities as they provide resources and recovery efforts after floods, fires, 
hurricanes, tornadoes and other emergency situations. 

- Coach Safely: The CoachSafely Foundation exists to deliver impactful sports safety and 
injury prevention education to coaches of child athletes. The mission of the Foundation 
is to research and advocate for best practices and policies that prevent youth sports 
injuries, and to use this information to educate coaches of youth athletes. Their PEP 
spots call on coaches to not only motivate, challenge and inspire young athletes but, to 
also coach safely – “Win without losses.” 

- DHR Malzahn: The Alabama Department of Human Resources is working to increase the 
number of adoptions and foster care families for in-state children. Coach Malzhan talks 
about the need for adoptive and/or foster parents. Because Alabama stations air DHR 
PEP spots, the agency receives more than 100 inquiries each year from families willing 
to “open their hearts and open their homes” to children in need. 

- APS Elder Abuse: The Alabama Department of Human Resources is working to bring 
attention to the abuse of elderly persons in Alabama. AL DHR is launched a brand new 
campaign aimed at protecting the elderly population in our state. The: 30 radio spot 
give examples of elderly persons being abused or abandoned by family or care givers. 
The spot provides a 1-800 number where people can report suspected abuse. 


